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Hello Parents and Guardians of Herndon Magnet School Students, this is Tom Thomas, Principal of 

Herndon Magnet School with Herndon Highlights for the week of May 17, 2021. 

 

 On behalf of the Herndon Faculty and Staff, I want to thank everyone who donated or 

helped this last week for Herndon’ Faculty/Staff Appreciation Week. A special and sincere 

thank you goes out to Herndon’s PTSA Executive Board for making this great week 

possible.  

 Congratulations to Mrs. Lea Jones and the Herndon Magnet Concert Band on their 

Sweepstakes performance for the Louisiana Music Educators Association District Large 

Ensemble Festival. Not only did they receive a Superior rating from all three judges but 

also they earned an A rating in every category that was judged! 

 Grades K-2 Field Day will be Wednesday, May 19. Grades 3-5 Field Day will be Thursday, 

May 20. AAGD for middle school will be Friday, May 21. No parents, grandparents, 

guardians, and any other guests will be allowed to attend these events. For an explanation 

of why, please see the video on the Herndon webpage entitled “END OF THE YEAR 

ACTIVITIES UPDATE.” A JText with a link to this video was sent out on April 22, 2021. 

 If you would like to donate a case of water (the 16.9 ounces case) for field days and/or 

AAGD, please drop them off Tuesday – Thursday of this week. 

 The masks mandate is still in place in Caddo schools and on the bus. Students riding the 

bus must have their masks on before boarding the bus and must keep them on the entire 

ride to and from school. Please help us with this these last ten school days. Please 

remember that riding the bus is a privilege and not a right. ALL bus rules and Herndon 

expectations must be followed on the buses. 

 2021-2022 magnet contracts and registration are not valid until a final review of 2020-2021 

school attendance, behavior, grades, grade point average, and other contract requirements.  

 Important information and reminders can always be found at herndonmagnetschool.com, 

especially under “Newsletter” and “JCALL Transcripts.” 
 

 A transcript of this call can be found at www.herndonmagnetschool.com. Thank you and have a 

wonderful evening!   ID #: 296304 

http://www.herndonmagnetschool.com/

